
Dear Sirs,

I wish to object to the building of a Crematorium at Firs Farm Wetlands.

I feel it is a most inappropriate site for a crematorium being so close to local housing and a 
school.

The Firs Farm Wetlands has become the focus for many local people during the Covid 19 
pandemic both for exercise and leisure. We place high value on the wildlife that is 
attracted to the area now and the diversity of pondlife and plant life which is beginning to 
mature. 

I feel a Crematorium would spoil this with it's pollution and emissions and deprive local 
residents of the community hub which had been planned  with a view to increasing 
educational, leisure and sporting activities.

I object very strongly to this plan and would like my objection to be recorded as such.

Yours sincerely


